
Monthly Update  August 2018 

NEW RESIDENTS: A warm welcome to Shirley Erlandson, Suite 387, who joins us from 

her home in Moultonborough, NH. Shirley is the mother of two and proud grandmother of 

New Horizons staff members Amanda and Dan McCabe. She kept herself quite busy through 

the years with her involvement in church groups, women’s clubs, home knitting groups, and 

her local senior center. In her spare time, Shirley enjoys reading, doing puzzles, and knitting.   

NEW STAFF: We are delighted to also welcome the following team members: Stefanos 

Boulas joined our maintenance crew. Chantel Schenck, Claudette Sgroi, Mackenzie 

Russo, and Michaela Desimone will work in the dining room. 

To celebrate the arrival of summer, 

New Horizons hosted its first 

resident cookout of 2018. We look 

forward to another cookout on the 

patio on Wednesday, July 25. Let’s 

hope for a warm, sunshiny day! 
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Mark Your Calendar! 

August 16 5:30 PM New Horizons 28th Anniversary Party 

August 22 10 AM Author Event: Starting Small and Making It Big by Bill Cummings 

LAZY DAYS OF SUMMER:  

(right) Many residents 

enjoyed a recent cruise on 

the Charles River.  

Pictured are: Isabel Hart, 

Ann Restivo, and Sam 

D’Agostino. 

(below) Residents Al & 

Babs Audette celebrated 

their 73rd wedding 

anniversary in July!  

BILL CUMMINGS’ AUTHOR EVENT at    NEW 

HORIZONS: Bill will present his memoir, “Starting 

Small and Making It Big: An Entrepreneur’s Journey 

to Billion-Dollar Philanthropist” on Wednesday, 

August 22, at 10 AM. 

ANNIVERSARY MILESTONES: New Horizons is delighted to 

recognize residents Ed Hatch and Muriel Penna as they 

celebrate 10 years as members of our community. In addition, 

staff member Heidi Prezioso reached her 10-year milestone. They 

will each receive New Horizons’ traditional rosewood and brass 

engraved carriage clock at our anniversary party on August 16.  

Also celebrating significant milestones in their careers with New Horizons are 

Anna Stoddard and Donna Gearty, who have reached their 20-year 

anniversaries, as well as Phil Catanzano, who has been working here for 25 years.  

We are very thankful for their many contributions and look forward to their 

continued service to our residents and the community. 

Congratulations to all residents and staff celebrating anniversaries this year!  

IN MEMORIAM:  We are very saddened 

by the loss of residents Helen King and 

Betty Hulbert. Our thoughts are with their 

families and friends.  

ANNIVERSARY PARTY: New Horizons will 

celebrate 28 years as a community on 

Thursday, August 16, from 5:30 to 7:30 PM.  

All residents received personal invitations and 

may invite up to two guests. 

Please reply to the Front Desk by 

Sunday, August 12. We look 

forward to seeing you at the party!  


